
 

 

 

 

 

24 November 2010 

 

 

PROJECT  REF: RA10/1004 

 

Planning and Development 

Shoalhaven City Council 

PO Box 737 

ULLADULLA NSW 2539 

 

Attn: Peter Johnston  

 

Communications Planning Pty Ltd 

PO  Box 1128 

Bondi Junction NSW 1355 

 

Phone: (02) 9369 2872 

Facsimile: (02) 8580 4885 

 

Subject: Proposed Telecommunications Facility 

Site: Lot 1, DP 782318, 496 Murramarang Road, Kioloa   

 

Dear Mr Johnston 

 

In accordance with Clause 52(1) of the Environmental Planning & Assessment Regulation 2000, I 

Scott McInnes the applicant for Development Application RA10/1004 wish to withdraw the 

application prior to its determination.  

 

If you have any queries or you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact Mark Byrnes on (02) 

9369 2872 or at the above address.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Scott McInnes 

Senior Consultant 

Communications Planning Pty Ltd 


